
The West Virginia Public Health Association  

is pleased to announce that the  

Annual WV Public Health Conference will be returning to Oglebay 

Resort and Conference Center in Wheeling, WV on September 17th -

19th, 2025.  
 

 
Message from the President 

David Whittaker  

 

It’s almost that time of year again for 

all of us WV Public Health Association 

members and public health servants 

to gather at our annual conference for 

educational and networking 

opportunities.  I am extremely excited 

to announce that we have an excellent 

agenda and speakers lined up this 

year. The executive council and 

myself have worked extremely hard to 

offer a diverse, exciting and educating 

agenda that will benefit all public 

health employees.   

 

Last year was the anniversary of 100 years of WV Public Health Association 

and our conference was a wonderful way to celebrate our first 100 years as an 

association.  As we move forward toward the next century, we are excited to 

take the association to levels never seen before.  The key to a successful 

organization is inclusivity and participation. My hope as President is that more 

people become involved in the association and attending the annual 

conference is a great way to start.  I hope that everyone will consider the 

benefits of attending the annual conference in September at Oglebay Resort in 

Wheeling, WV.   

 

It has been my honor and pleasure to serve as your President of the West 

Virginia Public Health Association this past year and look I forward to 

advancing public health for generations to come.  

 

 

 


